
Village of Waldo 
SHEBOYGAN COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
 

On Wednesday, August 4, 2021, a quorum of the Village of 
Waldo Board of Trustees will be gathered for an employee 
dinner.  This will be at a private party for Village employees. 
No policy decisions will be made during their gathering. 
The gathering will be at Chissy’s Pub & Grille. Waldo. 
Posted: July 20, 2021 
 by clerk-treasurer Michelle Brecht wcmc 
 
 
 

 

 
 


